
Grandparents Christmas Decorations 

 

 

Dear Grandparents, 

We love to involve you in the life of our school and we would love for you to partici-
pate in our Christmas festivities this year by making some handprints and/or star 
decorations with your grandchildren at home and sending them into school by Mon-
day 29th November.   

 

A Christmas handprint for their classroom 
wreath. 

Please draw around the child’s hand on a piece of 
paper. Cut it out and draw a Christmas scene in-
side, or turn the hand into something Christmassy.  

 

 

 

A Christmas star made of recycled plastic.   

These will be made into a garland to decorate our Christmas tree at the Christmas 
Tree Festival at Lillington Parish Church.   

Once the tree has been decorated you will be able to visit St Mary Magdalene’s Tree  

Festival with your family.

 

 

We look forward to receiving your beautiful contributions. 

Thank you, 

 

Telford Infant School Team 

PS. Dear parents if your child does not have grandparents or if they live far away, 
we would love to receive the handprint or star decorations made by your child 
and another family member, or family friend, or by yourselves and your child. 


